http://www.ncmasters.org/nl/dec13-website.htm

Website of the Month

USMS recognizes a "really cool website of the month" in each issue of Streamlines, its monthly E-newsletter.
The December Website of the Month is the RAM website. Congratulations to the Raleigh Area Masters for
this recognition. Here is the link to the site: http://www.swimram.org/

I'd like to draw your attention to the heading at the bottom of the web page: "Support Brian". Brian Goldman
has been a regular contributor to our monthly newsletter (the Doctor is in the Pool). He is suffering from
colon cancer. There is a link to his journal that you might want to investigate. I want to wish Brian and his
family all the best and complete recovery from our entire NCMS community.
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